		[image: http://www.ldwa.org.uk/emails/headers/bedsbucksandnorthants.jpg]






		Having trouble reading this email? View it in your browser.

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Everyone and Welcome to this week’s News.

Social Walks
We are all hoping, provided government guidelines don't change, that we can start social walks (probably with limited numbers) from 12th April. Sara, in her first months as Walks Secretary, is drawing up a walks programme for us. Do help her by getting in touch if you can offer a walk.  No commitment to a date needed, just a willingness to lead a walk in the future.
Sara, and the BBN committee, wish to emphasise that the final decision on the number of walkers on a walk rests with the leader of that walk, irrespective of any upper limit given in the guidelines.
Contact Sara via  bbn.walks@ldwa.org.uk

A Conundrum from Nigel
It is good to get out and about but oh dear some problems do crop up.
Enjoy a good read via this link   https://lalg.org.uk/node/9780
NB. It is not a box of four sides and sloping roof. A solid block with roof as per the article photos. The “rod' is through the block and seen at both ends. But only prominently at south facing plastic roundel end. Very little seen at the other end.

Answers on a postcard to Nigel Schofield please or by email
nicelegs.schofield@btinternet.com

A thought-provoking piece by LDWA President, Phoebe Smith
A Safe Space For Women? | We Need To Talk About Bothies

Hoping to go to Scotland when all restrictions are finally eased?

How do the locals predict the weather in Fort William?
If you can see Ben Nevis it's going to rain. If you can't see Ben Nevis, it's raining.
It only rains twice a year in Fort William
October to May and June to September.

Gill Bunker
bbn@ldwa.org.uk
 
To keep up-to date with the latest news about walking in the pandemic and how this has affected the LDWA, please see
https://ldwa.org.uk/library/coronavirus2020.php
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